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Case #MN24-1213 

MAJOR INJURY TRAFFIC COLLISION 
 
 

Menifee, CA – On March 21, 2024, at 11:36 P.M., the Menifee Police Department responded to a 
report of a traffic collision near the intersection of Newport Road and Menifee Road, involving a Toyota 
sedan and a Harley Davidson motorcycle. 
 
Upon arrival, officers located a downed motorcycle and rider in the westbound lanes of Newport Road 
near Stater Way, who sustained severe injuries. 
 
The Toyota was located stopped in the eastbound turn lane on Newport Road and Stater Way, which 
was occupied by the driver, who sustained minor injuries.   
 
Both parties were transported to a local hospital for their injuries. The motorcycle rider was listed in 
critical condition. The Menifee Police Department Traffic Unit arrived on scene and assumed the 
investigation. 
 
Officers determined both the Toyota and the Harley Davidson were traveling eastbound on Newport 
Road when the Harley Davidson struck the rear end of the Toyota. At this time, alcohol is believed to 
be a factor in the collision; however, the exact cause of the collision is still under investigation. Officers 
are seeking to identify anyone who may have witnessed this collision. Anyone who has any information 
regarding this collision is asked to call Officer Norwood at (951)723-1612 or contact the Traffic Unit at 
(951)723-1690. 
 
Media Contact 
Chase Coburn 
Community Engagement Specialist 
(951) 723-1516 | ccoburn@menifeepolice.org  
  

### 

            NEWS RELEASE 
         

                  
 

mailto:ccoburn@menifeepolice.org

